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19
th

 April 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hoping your children enjoyed their first day back at school with friends and teachers 

today and that you had the opportunity to see friends and family over the Easter break. 

You may have recently heard that Mid Calder will be hosting Calderwood Primary 

School classes initially in August`21 for part of the Autumn Term. This will of course 

incur some implications for our school community. There is an opportunity for you to 

attend a meeting concerning this. Please see details below. 

Calderwood Primary School Information Meeting 22
nd

 April, 2021 7:00PM – 8.30PM 

 There will be an opportunity to ask questions but we can also produce a FAQ 

list if they can be emailed to: NewCalderwoodPrimarySchool@westlothian.gov.uk 

 Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87455362152?pwd=ODBWUzRVZzYybjl1Vy9ncmNOWEdqUT09 
Meeting ID: 874 5536 2152 
Passcode: Calderwood 
 
Staffing 

This week, Caroline Wright will be leaving our Nursery on Thursday to undertake a 

different role in West Lothian. She has been a hardworking, positive member of staff 

within our Early Years team and we wish her well in her new position. Alex Campbell    

officially joined our nursery team this week as a part-time nursery nurse and we 

welcome her to Mid Calder Nursery. Following recent interviews, we are pleased to 

announce we have recruited two additional members of staff who will join us in the 

next few weeks. 

Annette Turner will be re-joining us again next week, in the Upper block, to support 

teaching and learning for the majority of the remaining Summer term. 

Important Dates  

School Parents Evening Video Conferencing Tuesday 27th April and Wednesday 28th April  

Nursery Parents Evening Video Conferencing between Monday 26th April - Thursday 
29th April. Joining details have been circulated to primary parental contacts 

Election Day Thursday 6th May  

Water bottles  

With the warmer weather approaching, please could you supply an additional water 

filled bottle for your children. Due to Covid restrictions, we are still unable to refill 

water bottles and the drinking fountains are still not in use at present. Thank you in 

advance for your cooperation with this. 

As always, please do not hesitate if you need to contact the school beforehand, someone 

will return your call/e mail as soon as possible.  

wlmidcalder-ps@westlothian.org.uk  tel. 01506 882092 

Kind regards, 

Hazel Thurlow   
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